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1.1 Ms Harriett Swift has made an application, under the procedure adopted 
by the House on 27 August 1997, for the publication of a response to 
references made about her in the House by a number of Members on 
14 June 2007. The remarks of Members were made in a debate on the 
implementation of a recommendation made by the House Standing 
Committee of Privileges in its report entitled ‘Allegations of documents 
fraudulently and inaccurately written and issued in a Members’ name’. 
Ms Swift also made reference to the report and sought a response to it. 

1.2 The Committee notes that the guidelines under which the Committee 
considers applications for responses state: 

applications should not be considered from persons who wish to 
respond to a statement or remarks made in connection with the 
proceedings of a standing committee or select committee - such 
persons should contact the committee direct on the matter 
(paragraph 7 of the guidelines). 

1.3 The Committee considers that the remarks in the House on 14 June 2007 
followed on from the proceedings of the House Standing Committee of 
Privileges, and that the Committee’s report (referred to earlier) fully 
canvassed all the issues. 

1.4 The Committee considers that Ms Swift’s application is not in accordance 
with the guidelines and recommends that no further action be taken by 
the House or the Committee on the application. 
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